
Notice of Telephone Disruption at the Embassy 

 

15 December 2022 

Embassy of Japan in Zambia 

 

The telephone line of the Embassy of Japan in Zambia will be out of service during the 

following period due to the replacement of telephone equipment. In case of emergency, 

please call the number below. 

 

1 Period during which the main telephone line will be out of service 

Saturday, 17 December 2022 and Sunday, 18 December 2022 (All day) 

 

2 Emergency Contact 

 ＋260-21-138-8764 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused during the above period and appreciate your 

understanding. 


